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announcement
Notice Date: 02 December 2024

Asalamualikum 

Dear Students,

We are excited to announce that school will reopen tomorrow i.e 3rd December 2024

Timing:- 10:00 AM to 2:15 PM.

Attendance is mandatory.

 Please contact your respective bus drivers for timing details.

 We look forward to seeing all of you!

Regards 

KHEI


